
Unions want action on long-term decline in pay
 U.K. 

The FBU firefighters' union has expressed disappointment that the employers' 
organisation has failed to provide a response to the union's pay claim that was 
submitted in early June. The union is looking for an immediate and substantial 
increase in pay to take account of 10 years of pay freezes and below-inflation 
increases. Meanwhile, the main civil service union, PCS, has launched a campaign 
on pay with the aim also of securing a pay increase that will begin to restore pay 
levels after a similar period when pay has been frozen or kept inflation.
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